
Ms. Lester and Mrs. McIntire
4th Grade

2024-2025

Welcome to our team! It is a brand new year and fourth grade is going to be
very exciting! More details about our teamwill be shared at conferences.
We are looking forward to meeting you in person soon.

We hope that you have been reading and practicing your math facts over
the summer. Below, you will find a list of supplies that you will need for the
beginning of the school year. These are in addition to the general Donovan
4th grade supply list. If you are able to bring some or all of your supplies to
your conference, that would be very helpful and appreciated. We’ll see you
soon!

Sincerely,

Ms. Lester (Language Arts & Social Studies)
Mrs. McIntire (Math & Science)
Mrs. Eling (Intervention Specialist)

Additional Supply List for Our Team

★ 2 Heavy Plastic Folders -
One Purple and One Red

★ 3 binders (1.5 inches)
★ 1 roll of paper towels
★ 1 case of water


